E’ KANSAS GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

THE ELECTRIC COMPANY

GLENN L XKOESTER
VICE PRESICENT NUCLEAR

June 15, 1984

Mr. E. H. Johnson, Acting Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV RN e i
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000

Arlington, Texas 76011

KMLNRC 84-089

Re: Docket No. STN 50-482

Ref: Interim Report KMLNRC 84-063 dated 4/19/84 from
GLKoester, KG&E, to JEGagliardo, NRC

Subj: Withdrawal of Potential lOCFR50.55(e) =~ Safety
Injection Accumulators

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This letter withdraws the potential 10CFR50.55(e) concerning the
safety injection accumulators at Wolf Creek Generation Station.
This matter was initially reported on March 19, 1984, Additional
information was submitted in the reference.

It has been determined through a review of the pressurization

records and procedures for the safety injection accumulators and
subsequent fracture evaluation performed by the Nuclear Steam

Supply System (NSSS) vendor, that the subject procedural deviation

as stated in the reference did not affect the integrity of function
of the subject tanks. Therefore, KG&E has concluded that this matter
is not reportable pursuant to 10CFR50.55(e).

1f you have any questions concerning this subject, please contact me
or Mr. Otto Maynard of my staff.

Yours very truly,

/T

GLK :cks

cc: PO'Connor
HBundy
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